
MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL  

COUNCIL  

28 SEPTEMBER 2022 

REPORT OF THE DEMOCRACY AND GENERAL PURPOSES 

COMMITTEE TO BE HELD ON 21 SEPTEMBER 2022 

RE-ALLOCATION OF OUTSIDE BODY POSITIONS 

 

The Democracy and General Purposes Committee will be considering the split of 
responsibilities for each Outside Body, as to whether they fall under the 

Executive or the Democracy and General Purposes Committee. 
 

The report is attached to the Democracy and General Purposes Committee 
agenda for 21 September 2022 under the same title. 

 
Re-Allocation of Outside Body Positions 
 

The recommendations (if any) of the Democracy and General Purposes 

Committee will be reported orally to the Council at the meeting on the 28 

September 2022.  

 

https://maidstone.gov.uk/home/primary-services/council-and-democracy/primary-areas/your-councillors?sq_content_src=%2BdXJsPWh0dHBzJTNBJTJGJTJGbWVldGluZ3MubWFpZHN0b25lLmdvdi51ayUyRmllTGlzdERvY3VtZW50cy5hc3B4JTNGQ0lkJTNENjU0JTI2TUlkJTNENDc2OSZhbGw9MQ%3D%3D

